
 

250th Anniversary Committee 
 

Meeting Agenda 
October 27, 2014 

 
 
Members Present: Carol Anne Jordan, Norm Jordan, Jane Beckwith, Carrie 
Dyer, Darren McLellan, Catherine Adams, Stephanie Korupp and Barbara 
Powers. Mike McGovern is the staff rep. 
 
1.  Review of the September minutes.   
 
2.  Consideration of commissioning a history video for a cost of $1500 instead of 
the previously approved $1000.  (Barbara) 
 
3.  Update from Sprague family re: interest in the 250 celebration  (Tillie Kelley) 
 
4.  Planning for the November 1 Kick-Off Celebration 
 

A) Update on publicity (Barbara) 
 

B) Plans by the Inn (Carrie) 
 

C) Review of the space (Whole group/Carrie) 
 

D) Historical Society plans (Jane and Norm) 
 

E) Bookmarks (Stephanie) 
 

F) School display (Barbara) 
 

G) “A Night at the Light” display (Catherine) 
 
5.  Treasurer’s report.  $25,000 was allotted through June 30, 2015; another 
$10,000 was added from FY2015.  Barbara noted that she will propose that 
$10,000 be the town’s contribution to the cost of the symphony.  
 
Where we stand: 
  
 • Graphic artist ($250 invoice given to Mike) 
 • Blue anticipation banners (Catherine reimbursed – $270) 

• 12 town center banners and hardware ($2227.71) – what would   the 
cost be for 16?  (+/- $3000) 

 • Documentary video ($1500.00) 
 • Up front cost for event coordinator for symphony ($2500) 



 •Welcome signs – Mike will confirm the order and pricing (+/- $1000) 
 •Ad for Nov. 1 -- $160 
 
 Total estimated commitments to date:  $8680  
 Remaining balance:  $16,320 
 
Thanks to all who were able to attend!  We missed those of you with conflicts, 
too!! 
 
 
Dates to remember: 
 
Saturday, November 1 – 5:00-8:00 p.m. Inn by the Sea Kick-Off Celebration 
 
 
NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING:  Tuesday, November 11 (Veteran’s Day) at 7:00 
pm at Inn by the Sea (Town Hall will be closed) 
 
 
 
 
 


